March 3, 1997

Ms. Michelle Mrdeza
Clerk, Subcommittee on Treasury, Postal
Service, and General Government
B-307 Rayburn House Office Building
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Ms. Mrdeza:

I am enclosing a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board's FY 1996 report as well as our Budget Request and Justification for FY 1998.

I look forward to meeting with you in the near future. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please call Tom Samoluk or me.

Sincerely,

David G. Marwell Executive Director

Enclosures